
POeaVe UePePbeU iQ \RXU SUa\eUV….. 
 

All in ǇŽƵƌ familieƐ Θ ƚhŽƐe Žf 
ŽƵƌ ƉaƌiƐhiŽneƌƐ ǁhŽ aƌe Ɛick͘͘ 
 

Remembeƌ all ƚhŽƐe  
ǁhŽ haǀe died ƌecenƚlǇ͙. 
 
 

All ƚhŽƐe ǁiƚh AnniǀeƌƐaƌieƐ aƚ 
ƚhiƐ Ɵme ͙   
 

  
  
Marie Jackson   Thanksgiving Mass  
Margaret Smith   Lately Dead  
Jack & Vera Roberts  RIP Anniversary Mass  
Margaret Smith   Lately Dead  
Peggy Laird    Lately Dead  

Address:ϳ Eastbourne Grove, Heaton, Bolton BL1 5TR 
Mail will be redirected to SToC school until further notice 

 
 

Office hours:   Mon - Fri (10.30-12.30) 
 
 

Phone Number:    01204 4ϵϳ06ϴ 
 

 

Office email:  office@stcuthberts.org.uk 
 
 

 

 Contact Details for Fr Chris: 
christopher.gorton@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Phone: 01204 5ϴϳϵϵ6 

Parish Website  www.stcuthberts.org.uk 
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PRAYER TO RENEW OUR CHURCH 
 

Lord Jesus, you speak to us today, as you spoke to holy men 
and women 

who have gone before us. 
In every age and in our own time, you call to us and say: 

Renew My Church. 
Pour out the gift of your Holy Spirit upon us, and so enable us 

ͻ to hear you clearly 
ͻ to listen to each other attentively 

ͻ to imagine our future boldly 
ͻ to discern your direction wisely 

ͻ to persevere in your holy will courageously 
ͻ to stay together in charity 

ͻ to surrender our own plans readily 
ͻ to embrace the greater good 

ͻ to hand on your gifts to future generations 
May we remain in the holy company of 

the Blessed Virgin Mary, the apostles, and all the saints. 
May their example and presence inspire us 

with patent confidence in the work of your grace. 
We ask this of you who live and reign with the Father 

in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, forever and ever. 
Amen 

29WK SXQda\ LQ OUdLQaU\  TLPH 
17 OcWRbHU 2021 

 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY is next weekend  
October 23rd/24th 
Pope Francis invites all Catholics to contribute to a special 
collection for MISSIO, his charity for world mission. Please 
support MISSIO in helping missionaries to work alongside 
communities throughout the world, that are poor or in need, 
regardless of their background or belief. Join in on the special 
day that unites Catholics all over the world, in prayer and 
celebration of the Church’s mission to share God’s love with all 
people. 
Please place your donation in the special MISSIO WORLD 
MISSION SUNDAY ENVELOPE, or your own envelope, clearly 
marked 
World Mission Sunday and place it in the  basket at the back of 
church at Mass next weekend, October 23rd/24th or 

whenever you can. 
Other ways to donate: You can give online; visit missio.org.uk/
donate and select “World Mission Sunday” 
You can give by phone; call ϬϮϬ ϳϴϮϭ ϵϳϱϱ during office hours 
to donate by credit or debit card. 
You can give by text; Text MISSIO ϱ to donate £ϱ or MISSIO ϭϬ 
to donate £ϭϬ, to ϳϬϬϴϱ(standard rate message charge) 
You can send a cheque payable to Missio and post it to World 
Mission Sunday,23 Eccleston Square, London SW1V 1NU 
 

Sinceƌe ƚhankƐ fŽƌ ǇŽƵƌ ƉƌaǇeƌƐ and dŽnaƟŽnƐ  

 

LOOKING AFTER OUR PARISH FAMIL< 
COMING BACK TO CHURCH 

 
 Since the relaxation of previous measures we 
have taken things slowl\ in opening up our 
Churches.    As more and more people are now 
coming back to Church and attending the Masses, 
from the beginning of November we are going to 
begin opening up the benches starting at the back 
of the Church and in the Choir Loft and moving into 
Advent and towards Christmas to full\ open them 
up. 
 It is important that we are all still careful and 
that we all continue to use the hand sanitisers and 
as there will be more people moving into the aisles 
when leaving Church that we take our time in 
allowing the Church to empt\ without all 
congregating too closel\ together.      

TESTIMONY AND PRAISE NIGHT SERVICE 
Join us in the special Testimony and praise night Service. It is 
overcomer’s night. Testimonies shows us God’s power and 
makes us aware of how God can and does change things or 
lives. 
I ǁill declare thǇ name to mǇ brethren in the midst of the 
Church ǁill I praise thee͘ Hebreǁs Ϯ͗ϭϮ͘ 
 

I ǁant Ǉou to knoǁ about the miraculous signs and ǁonders 
the Most High God has performed for me͘ Daniel ϰ͗Ϯ 
 

So if anǇone declares himself for me in the presence of human 
beings͕ I ǁill declare mǇself for him in the presence of mǇ 
Father in heaven͘ Mattheǁ ϭϬ͗ϯϮ͘ 
 

We all have many questions in life; Search your heart, when in 
your life has God helped you and how? Daniel counted his 
blessing one by one that is why he testified, you and I can do 
the same. 
 

Please come along to share or listen 
 

Date: TUESDAY 16th NOVEMBER 2021 
Venue: St. Thomas of Canterbury 

Time: ϳ.00PM 

OUR PARISH INTENTION 
 

PARISH FAMILY CO-ORDINATOR 
 

The Parish are looking for someone to volunteer to fill the role of 
Parish Family Co-ordinator 

to assist in ensuring we are welcoming  
and meeting the needs of families within our Parish 

 
Please pray for the right person to come forward to help our 

Parish and to enhance this very important Ministry 
 

Jesus said͕ 
 “Let the little children come to me and do not hinder them͕ 

 for to such belongs the kingdom of heaven͘͟ 
 

Community Celebration Mass @ Thornleigh 
Salesian College on Tuesday 1ϵth October  

It is my pleasure to write to you inviting you to attend the 
Community Celebration Mass which will take place on Tuesday 
ϭϵth October. This is an opportunity to come together as a 
community and celebrate the great start that all our students 
have made and to welcome our ϳ Year students. Mass will begin 
at ϲ.ϯϬpm and all are welcome for tea and coffee afterwards in 
the main hall.  

If you are joining us please contact the school: 

 contact۬thornleigh.bolton.sch.uk  
Thank you for the Donation to CAFOD kindly given 

in memory of the late David Carr RIP 

mailto:contact@thornleigh.bolton.sch.uk
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